
May 14, 2013 

Dear Parents, 

We made it!  I’m so proud of your children.  They’ve worked very 

hard this year and they’ve grown so much as a class.  I can hardly 

believe it’s already time for summer break, but I know everyone is 

ready for it.  It’s been a great year and I’m thankful that you all let 

me teach your children.  I think I learned just as much as they did! 

This week we have fun things planned…but no tests!! 

Thank you so much for all of the wonderful gifts I received last 

week!  You have blessed me tremendously.   

Have a fantastic summer! 

Mrs. Basinger 

 

 


